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clerk.barnhambroompc@gmail.com

From: clerk.barnhambroompc@gmail.com
Sent: 10 June 2021 17:35
To: clerk.barnhambroompc@gmail.com
Subject: FW: Possible joint council project - Footpath from Welborne to Barnham Broom

 
 

From: s  
Sent: 07 June 2021 17:27 
To: clerk.barnhambroompc@gmail.com 
Cc:  
Subject: Possible joint council project - Footpath from Welborne to Barnham Broom 
 

Dear Sonya, 

 

My parish council has a few projects that we would like to pursue over the next year or so. One of 
them is to try and create a footpath between Welborne and Barnham Broom. 

 

At present, the only way to walk between our villages is along roads. We would be looking for a route 
from Welborne to the BB Post Office crossroads. We would also, ideally, like to find a route to the golf 
club/hotel which would then open up links with other footpaths nearby. 

 

It seems to us that, if we are going to be able to do this, it would really need commitment and help 
from your end as well - possibly by setting up a joint project with Barnham Broom Parish Council. We 
have noticed that there is only one public footpath in your parish and we feel you might like some 
more! 

 

I should be grateful if you would raise this with your councillors to see whether they would be 
interested in working together with us on the project. 

 

So far, we have got no further than assembling maps and finding out about the alternative ways of 
establishing footpaths or rights of way. The next stage would probably be to identify landowners 
along potential routes. However, at this stage, I am just asking your council to consider working with 
us. I, or Mike Webb, the councillor leading on the project, would be happy to come to a meeting of 
BBPC if you think that would help. 
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Regards 

Simon Guest 

Chair Brandon Parva, Coston, Runhall and Welborne Parish Council 


